

Book Bingo

Dear Parents/Guardians,



Washington Borough School District will be hosting a Book Bingo for grades K - 6 on Wednesday, October 18th at **Memorial** School. The Bingo will be from 6pm - 7pm. Winners get to choose a book as a prize! Each student is invited to bring one adult. Doors will open at 5pm allowing time to purchase light refreshments from our PTO.



Our event will have a Fall Harvest theme. So, if you would like to show you are ready for fall, go for it! Wear your flannel, your apple and pumpkin picking clothes, or anything that makes you feel like fall. It will look great for photos in front of our fall background.

Something new for this time of year, students may bring a non-perishable food item that will be donated to a local food pantry. In doing so, they will receive a ticket for a chance to win a special prize!

We will be offering the book swap again. Details will follow.

Please complete and sign the form below, and RSVP by Monday, 10/16. If you need to cancel, please, email me at buhll@washboro.org

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there!



Yes,	, will be in attendance with
(child's name)	(adult's name)
Phone Number	Homeroom
Parent Signature:	Date



Give a Book! Take a Book! Let's Swap ()

Step 1: RSVP for BOOK Bingo!



Step 3: Join us for Book Bingo on Oct. 18th to choose new to you books from those donated.

